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The Tertiary Education Quality and Standards Agency (TEQSA) is committed to protecting and enhancing the integrity, quality and reputation of Australian higher education.
As an effective and efficient quality assurance regulator, we aim to build strong relationships with diverse stakeholders who are valued for their experience and expertise in higher education. 
We are committed to creating engagement opportunities that are appropriate to the needs of the issue at hand, and that provide genuine opportunities for feedback to inform our work.
Supporting this approach will be a finalised TEQSA stakeholder engagement strategy.
Why we’re seeking your feedback 
This draft strategy supports consistent, purposeful, meaningful, productive and transparent stakeholder engagement that delivers benefits for all involved. 
We are seeking your feedback about the key principles we use to inform our approach to engagement to deliver the objectives outlined in TEQSA’s 2023-27 Corporate Plan. 

In parallel to this consultation, TEQSA has opened a consultation process for our draft updated service charter. You can find out more about TEQSA’s service charter review, and provide your feedback during the consultation period, at teqsa.gov.au/ServiceCharterReview.
Consultation timelines


Consultation on the draft strategy closes at 5pm (AEST) on Monday 20 May 2024.
You can make a submission before the due date by emailing standards@teqsa.gov.au.
After feedback closes
TEQSA will consider all submissions when feedback closes and develop a final stakeholder engagement strategy for adoption. We will also welcome ongoing sector feedback to inform our future approach to engagement.
We will publish the final strategy on our website and TEQSA’s communication channels including the monthly e-News and our social media platforms.
Questions?
If you have any further questions, you can email us at standards@teqsa.gov.au.
Appendix A – TEQSA draft stakeholder engagement strategy (2024)
· Download the TEQSA draft stakeholder engagement strategy (PDF, 693 KB)

Draft strategy created (early 2024)


Identify TEQSA's objectives to engage, and to what extent, with stakeholders to facilitate best practice


Gather feedback about what TEQSA's draft stakeholder engagement strategy may look like


Review (May/Jun 2024)


Consider all feedback to implement into an updated strategy


Adoption (late 2024)


Publish TEQSA's stakeholder engagement strategy


Consultation (April 2024)
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